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lir Clarence True Vilson
100 Maryland Avenue
Washingtom D C

Dear Sir:

I have had some recent correspondence with
Dr Amos T Harrington of Hartford, Connecticut, who
informs me that you have some information with re-
ference to Booth's alleged escape; particularly with
reference to stories told you by Samumel Colman, who
met Joln 5%t Helem on the steamer going from New Orleans
to Vera Crus.

Dr Harrington also says that Franeis Wilson,
who gave you the above information, has & photostatic
copy of the register of the Pacific Hotel of San Fran-
cisco showing St Helem and the Booths there at about
the same time, The writer would appreciate your ad-
vising him how he can get possession of these facts.

Very truly yours

T
Blagck
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